Tyler Ray Nowell
Jan. 11, 1986 ~ Aug. 24, 2022

It is with deep sadness that we announce the passing of our son, brother, nephew, uncle, cousin and friend Tyler R.
Nowell. He passed away unexpectantly on August 24, 2022 in Phoenix, Arizona. Tyler was born on January 11,
1986 to Ann Bradley and Byron Nowell in Salt Lake City, UT.

He was currently working as Assistant Vice President over Trust Operations.

He loved all sports, playing them and watching them. His favorites to play were golf and lacrosse and his favorite
teams were the Utes, the Jazz and Vegas Raiders.

He is survived by his parents Byron and Ann Nowell; siblings Sydney Elkins, John Nowell and Misha Nowell; his
two nieces Shelisa and Nicole; and nephew Spencer. As well as many aunts, uncles, cousins, and very good
friends.

He will be remembered by his infectious smile, fun-loving attitude, kind heartedness, and boisterous laugh.

Friends are invited to greet his family during a viewing on Thursday, September 8th from 6:00 to 8:00 PM at Larkin
Sunset Lawn, 2350 East 1300 South, Salt Lake City. Funeral services will be held on Friday, September 9th at
10:00 AM at the Parley’s 6th Ward, 2100 East 2350 South, Salt Lake City. Interment to follow at Salt Lake City
Cemetery, 4th Ave. “N” Street, Salt Lake City.



